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HELLO EVERYONE! 

We list the following events for the year 2025. We would love to see you all. 

BANGERS & MASH EVENING WITH SHANTY SINGERS ON 

Friday 21 November 2025 at 6.00pm. 

ALL HANDS ON DECK, THE SHANTY SINGERS  
are playing and singing at the 

Bangers & Mash Evening on 21 November 2025 at 6pm at the Village Hall. 

 

There will be a Bangers and Mash dinner and apple crumble to follow, and the 
sea shanty band will be entertaining us! The evening commences at 6.00pm. 
To secure tickets, please email: frogmore.village@gmail.com or contact a 
Committee Member.  Tickets £10. Donations to RNLI. Drinks to buy at our bar. 

http://www.frogmore.info/
mailto:frogmore.village@gmail.com


  

 

 

 

 

THE GLOBE IS HOSTING   
A GENERAL KNOWLEDGE QUIZ 

AND RAFFLE  
FRIDAY 10 OCTOBER AT 7PM 

 
IN AID OF FVCA FUNDING 

QUIZ MASTER KEVIN MOORE 

Please BOOK a table with Colin or 
Ben at The Globe  

Tickets £15 including meal or £5 
for quiz only – pay on the night. 

 

 

  

 
 

 

BONFIRE NIGHT  
ON WEDNESDAY 5 NOVEMBER 

AT 6.00PM.  
 

Meet at 6.00pm at the village hall and 
see the Guy and buy sparklers. Then 
at 6.30pm, walk with the procession 
to the Perraton Field where there will 

be a big bonfire. Hot food, mulled 
wine and other drinks to purchase.  

Followed by the fireworks.  
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 
 

CHRISTMAS CAROLS AND LIGHTING THE TREE 
FRIDAY 5 DECEMBER AT 5.00PM, VILLAGE HALL 

Come and join us for some warming mulled wine, 
lighting up of the Christmas Tree and singing 
carols. 

 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
SATURDAY 13 DECEMBER AT 12 NOON 

Book a Christmas lunch in the village hall, 
with all the trimmings plus pudding, and 

complimentary first drink.  There will be wine 
on the table. The bar will be open to buy 

further drinks. Carols to sing after lunch. 
Price: £15 per person.  
To book a place, email  

frogmore.village@gmail.com or contact a 
Committee Member. 
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